
Public Health Orders and Churches 

The full current Manitoba public health orders are available here: 

https://www.manitoba.ca/covid19/prs/orders/index.html#current. 

As of March 1, 2022, there are no longer any requirements related to vaccinations. Masks are still 

required in indoor public spaces until March 15, 2022. 

The Government of Manitoba still recommends vaccinations and boosters for all eligible people. 

Businesses (which includes churches) may continue to require vaccinations to access services if they 

wish. Mask use and distancing may also be encouraged after March 15. 

This will be the last “Public Health Orders and Churches” summary until there is a significant change in 

Manitoba public health orders which requires a summary. 

https://www.manitoba.ca/covid19/prs/orders/index.html#current

